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Friday 21st July 2023

Absence from School
Please could  parents remember  to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. Email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com or telephone 01584 872766. If we do not hear 
from you children will be marked as unauthorised. 

Have a fabulous summer holiday, have fun and stay safe

Diary Dates

21st Summer Holiday

September
4th PD DAY
5th PD DAY 

6th School re-opens 

Thank you

I would like to say a huge thank you for all the kind 

wishes, gifts and cards that I have received, this week. I 

am very grateful and have many happy memories of my 

time at St Laurence’s. Wishing you all a relaxing summer,

 Mrs Mintoft.

School Money
 Please could we request that parents bring all School 
Money accounts up to date as it is the end of the school 
year. Thank you for your cooperation.

On behalf of all of the staff of St Laurence’s School, I would like to wish you a peaceful, enjoyable and 

hopefully sunny Summer Holidays.

The children have worked hard and deserve their break (as have the teachers!!). Best wishes to any of 

our children (especially our wonderful year 6) who are moving on and also to staff who are leaving us: 

thank you and good luck with all your future plans.

A little reminder of who is teaching each class, as we have had some changes:

Reception: Miss Davies

Class 1: Mrs Langford

Class 2: Mrs Caine/Mrs Stevens

Class 3: Miss Pick

Class 4: Mrs Parkes; Miss Yates

Class 5: Mrs Siddon

Class 6: Mr McKeon

Thank you for all of your support and look forward to seeing you in September.

Mr Matthews

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/
mailto:admin@st-laurenceprimary.com


Summer Fete

Thank you to all who came along to the school fete we raised a total of £1556. 
We would like to thank everybody who supported us.

PTA

Year 5

On Thursday, Year 5 enjoyed a visit to the bell tower of St Laurence’s Church. We climbed 

nearly 200 steps to the top of the tower to enjoy the views of Ludlow and then visited the bells 

and learnt how they work. Many thanks to the ringers from St Laurence’s who gave us an 

amazing demonstration and to School Governor, Peter Sell for organising the trip. What a 

fantastic way to end the year!

Goodbye to our Year 6’s
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